
90% of materials from this site are recycled or re-used  
 

 

Sussex Gardens 
Zebra Crossing 

Improvements to pedestrian facilities 
 

We apologise in advance for any inconvenience these works might 

cause and will endeavour to keep disruptions to a minimum. 

Thank you for your patience. 
 

For general information about the 
scheme, please contact: Max 
Zindoga, Scheme Development 
Manager, on 
020 7641 2654  or e-mail 
mzindoga@westminster.gov.uk 
 

For information about the works 
on-site, please contact: 
Megan Crawford, Project Manager, on 
020 7811 6319 or e-mail 
megan.crawford@westonejv.co.uk 
 

Improvements to pedestrian facilities 
 

Pedestrian access to businesses will be maintained 
at all times. 

Sussex Gardens 
Zebra Crossing 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  Construction dates: March 2012 – June 2012                
        

                                                                       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

       
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These improvement works included: 

  Zebra Crossing with pedestrian refuge 
installed. 

 Dropped kerbs installed  for ease of 
crossing for all users 

 Improved lighting around the crossing area 

 Resurfaced carriageway and provision of 

anti – skid treatment. 
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